
 

 

 

 
 

 

VICTORIAN NOTICE TO MARINERS 
No. 246 (T)/24 

 

 

Port of Portland 
Hydrographic Survey 

 

 

Date:    Tuesday 11 June 2024 

 

Type of Notice:  Temporary 

 

Charts affected:  AUS 140 

 

Publication affected:  Nil 

 

Details:  

 

Port users are advised that IIC Technologies will be conducting a hydrographic survey of the 

local and commercial port from 12 June 2024 until approximately 28 June 2024. The survey will 

be conducted in the areas detailed in Chartlet 1.  

 

IICS Technologies will be using the hydrographic survey vessel the “Survey Vessel 460853” (see 

picture below) to conduct the survey operation. A drone will also be operated to collect Light 

Detection and Ranging (LiDAR) data during the survey operations. 

 

The supervisor will be contactable on VHF channel 16. 

 

For further information contact the Port of Portland by phone: 03 5525 0980 or email: 

shipping@portofportland.com.au  

 

Mariners are advised to navigate with additional caution in the vicinity of the survey operations. 

 

 

Issued by:  

 

Andrew Hays 

Harbour Master / Marine Manager 

 

mailto:shipping@portofportland.com.au
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Chartlet 1 Survey Area 

 

 
Picture 1 Survey Vessel “Survey Vessel 460853” 

 


